
 

 

 

Term 5  

Homework for Year One 

 

 

 
Log into Numbots and complete 

the tasks in Story Mode. You 

can find your log in details at 

the back of your reading 

record (TTRS log in).  

Please read with your child every day 

and record this in their reading 

records.  

Please use your tricky word folder to help 

to practice reading and spelling the words 

for Year One. These are in the plastic 

wallets in your child’s bookbag. 

Please practice your child’s reading with them using 

the phonics screener worksheets that are sent 

home on a Friday. This will help to prepare them for 

the Phonics Screener check in June. 



 

We have taken a slightly different approach for the children’s homework this term, as 

we would really like them to focus on their phonics and reading ready for the Phonics 

Screening Check that will take place the week commencing 9th June 2025.  

 

Your child will come home with a phonics worksheet every Friday this term to complete. 

They will need to sound talk and blend the words. If they do not spot the correct 

sound in the word, please support them in identifying and pronouncing the sound 

correctly. If there are certain sounds that they are struggling with then you can use 

your child’s phonics keyring to help them recognise the sounds. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

If you have any questions, then please get in touch with your child’s teacher. 

 

 


